
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
Blume, William <bill.blume@sctax.org>

Date: 4/8/2014 4:23:38 PM
Subject: FW: Hackers lurking in vents and soda machines - NY Times 04/08/14

Attachments: 040814_Hackers.pdf

Just thought yall should see this article that got sent to me.
 
 
Ted Pitts
Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
 
NOTE:  GOVERNOR HALEY’S OFFICE FULLY COMPLIES WITH FREEDOM OF INFORMATION LAWS AND ALL EMAILS MAY APPEAR IN 
THE NEWSPAPER AT SOME POINT.
 
 
 
From: Doug Young [mailto:dgyoung@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 4:02 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Hackers lurking in vents and soda machines - NY Times 04/08/14
 
Maybe this is how hackers got into the SC Tax Department files.
 
Doug Young
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